
Calling All 2nd, 3rd, 4th, and 5th Grade Students! 
 

 
 

Come join Mrs. Susina for the  
St. Benedict “Hooked on Books” Club 

 
The “Hooked on Books” Club will meet on Tuesday, May 13th during recess.  We 

will be reading Frindle by Andrew Clements.  Students should have the book read before 
our meeting date so that we can discuss the entire book.  2nd graders will meet during 
their recess time at 12:00 pm and 3rd through 5th graders will meet during their recess 
time around 12:40 pm. 

 
Is Nick Allen a troublemaker? He really just likes to liven things up at school -- 

and he's always had plenty of great ideas. When Nick learns some interesting information 
about how words are created, suddenly he's got the inspiration for his best plan ever...the 
frindle. Who says a pen has to be called a pen? Why not call it a frindle? Things begin 
innocently enough as Nick gets his friends to use the new word. Then other people in 
town start saying frindle. Soon the school is in an uproar, and Nick has become a local 
hero. His teacher wants Nick to put an end to all this nonsense, but the funny thing is 
frindle doesn't belong to Nick anymore. The new word is spreading across the country, 
and there's nothing Nick can do to stop it. 

 
Students can check this book out of our school library (keep in mind we have only 

one copy) or the public library.  If you would like Mrs. Susina to order a copy of the book 
for you, please send $4 (cash if possible) to school.  Contact Mrs. Susina at 
jsusina@stbenedict.com if you have any questions. 
              
  
Student Name:       Homeroom/Teacher:     
 
Parent Email (for email reminder):          
 
Please circle one: 
 
I will get my own copy of the book. I would like Mrs. Susina to order ($4 enclosed). 

mailto:jsusina@stbenedict.com

